
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear parents, guardians and friends, 
 

 

In week 9 we will be holding our Christmas Concert. It is a fantastic 

chance to come together as a school and faith community to celebrate 

the year that was! Parents, families and parishioners are all warmly 

invited to be a part of this celebration of faith and fun which will be 

hosted by Michael Mangan of Litmus Productions. 
 

Details are as follows: 
 

  Date:  Thursday, 13th of December 

  Venue:  St Bernadette’s Parish Hall 

  Time:   6:00pm 

  Admission:  Gold coin donations welcome at the door. 

  Attire:  Christmas inspired clothes (eg: headpieces,  

Christmas shirts, Christmas theme colours  

etc).  

Note: Students need to be in their classrooms no later than 5.45pm 

 

 

 The Parent Group will be cooking a sausage sizzle from 

4.30 – 5.30pm and selling various drinks before the concert 

begins. 
 

We look forward to seeing you all there! 

 

Ms Stapley (Acting Religious Coordinator) 
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